NOTICE OF PROJECT REVIEW
TOWN OF AMHERST INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY

The Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency will be discussing a request by Strategic Financial Solutions, LLC on Friday, December 7, 2018 at the offices of the Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency, located at 4287 Main Street, Amherst, New York 14226, commencing at 8:30 a.m.  The company was previously approved for incentives in 2017 in association with its expansion project at 115 Lawrence Bell Drive and is requesting a modification to the original approval for additional purchases associated with its 300-employee job commitment.
The financial assistance requested includes a sales tax exemption for additional project costs up to $350,000, for a total investment of $1,100,000. The Project application and related documents are available on the Agency’s website and at its offices. Written comments may be addressed to David S. Mingoia, Executive Director; Town of Amherst Industrial Development Agency, 4287 Main Street, Amherst, New York 14226 (716) 688-9000.
